
More art has been installed and 

there is more to come! 

Watch here next week for Umbrella 

Alley information. 

If you have a board to drop off, 

please contact Angela Smith at 

cic@centralhuron,com 

 

Lavis plans on doing the following work next week:  

 Watermain installation on Princess Street West and Albert Street between Princess Street West and Park Lane 

 Install water services once main line water is completed 

The Enbridge team hopes to finish up next week if all goes well.   

 

Follow us on Facebook 

@CentralHuronInspired and 

@CentralHuronBIA  

 

Downtown Clinton Construction Update 
June 17, 2021 

 

 

Both crews enjoyed an 

appreciation pizza lunch in 

Umbrella Alley Thursday.  

These workers have 

suffered through some 

pretty hot days in the last 

couple of weeks.  We ap-

preciate all they are doing 

to persevere and get the 

job done!  THANK YOU! 

A  manhole being installed, with a new 

sanitary sewer pipe waiting at his feet. 

https://www.facebook.com/CentralHuronInspired
https://www.facebook.com/centralhuronbia/

